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Dear Ulla and James,
 
Hi. The GRE waiver for Masters and Specialists students for Fall 2020 and through 2021 has been a real success story for FSU and gratefully received by students striving to move forward in these challenging times. However, time moves on with the application window for Spring 2022 already open and the summer/fall 2022 application windows opening in just over 3 months. This together with the fact that we are all still working through the perturbations of COVID-19 and that vaccine distribution is still very much an ongoing enterprise The Graduate School would like to submit an extension proposal for consideration to the GPC. Our request is that:  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The current GRE waiver for Master’s and Specialists be continued for all terms in 2022 (Spring, Summer, and Fall) for Master’s and Specialist students. 
 
A year ago when we instituted the initial waiver we were the first in the FL system to do so and all other schools, except UNF, followed our lead. We wish to do so again. This proposal has the unanimous support of the Deans and the Provost.
 
This will give time to hopefully return to a post-vaccine “normal”, and will allow the University to study the impact on entrance exam waivers on subjects such as diversity and academic performance.
 
On this latter topic, Brian Barton has made a detailed study of the average overall GPA for fall classes for the new Masters and Specialist students in their first semester compared to previous cohorts and we would very much like to share these results with the GPC at the meeting.
 
I know we have deep discussions to continue next Monday but if were able to squeeze this extension proposal and brief grade study into this next meeting that would be wonderful. This should only take approximately ten minutes. This would then allow us hopefully to move this proposal along to the Faculty Senate as soon as possible.
 
All the best and GO NOLES!
 
Mark and Brian

